
                   Pontifical Collection for the Church in the 
Holy Land on Good Friday, April 18, 2025 

The annual Good Friday Collection is the only yearly request asked by the 
Holy See of dioceses and parishioners throughout the world. The collection helps 
the Church of the Holy Lanf to maintain Christian sites, so important for Christians 

everywhere, and to provide pastoral, educational, and social works among the 
small Christian population. 

The Church and our Christian brothers and sisters count on your help to 
retain a faith filled Christian presence in this land of our Lord.  Please give 
generously during your parish’s Good Friday celebrations on April18,2025. 

If you unable to attend the service, it is possible to contribute online by going 
to COMMISSARIAT.CA/ supporting-us and donating via CanadaHelps or Interac 

e-transfer.  RECEIPTS WILL BE ISSUED. 

On behalf od the Franciscan Custody of the Holy Land, to whom the Holy 
See has entrusted this ministry for nearly 700 years, I sincerely thank you for your 

support. 

Fr. Robert Mokry, o.f.m., 
Commissary of the Holy Land in Canada 

 

 

 

 

          April 4, 2025 

 

DEAR PARISHIONERS, 

           I am sincerely inviting you to spend at least one hour to adore SILENTLY  

the Blessed Sacrament after the Holy Thursday Mass.  This is not the time to  

visit churches (VISITA IGLESIA) - that can be done another time. 

 

                                                                                Fr. Yoli 


